
Date: April 9, 2020 
 
Chairman 
Nottingham Zoning Board of Adjustment 
139 Stage Road  
Nottingham, NH 03290 
 
Re: Subdivision, Mill Pond Road & Kelsey Road, Nottingham, NH  
 Tax Map 24, Lot 141-2 

 
Members of the Planning Board: 
 
This is written to formally request the subject project variance application be continued from the 
April 21, 2020 Zoning Board hearing to the May 19, 2020 hearing. It is our hope that by that 
time in-person meetings will be able to be held again.   
 
Thank you for your continued time and consideration. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Christian O. Smith 
 
Christian O. Smith, PE 
Principal 

BEALS ⋅ ASSOCIATES PLLC  

  70 Portsmouth Avenue 
  Stratham,  N. H. 03885 
  Phone: 603-583-4860 

Fax:     603-583-4863 
   


